
 

 

 

 

Purchasing PSA corporate clothing: North West 
 

Members are aware that corporate clothing can be purchased at the PSA Provincial Office. In the past, 

these purchases could only be made using cash. The Office is now utilising a card machine for these 

purchases. 

 

The Office wants to move away from handling cash and therefore introduced this convenient payment 

method. Members are thus encouraged to when visiting the Office to only use the card machine for any 

such purchases.  

 

For any further enquiries, please contact Mpho Mokae or Oshi Shange on (018) 381 9600.  

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: NORTH WEST  
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